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Submission: I think the Variation requested by Warringah Council to increase rates over the normal allowance is unnecessary, 
and should not be approved.  There is strong opposition to this large rate increase from the ratepayers.  The majority of 
feedback from ratepayers is negative to this proposal, but the Council has ignored this. 
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